

The President

Brussels, 12 XII. 1991

SG (91) D/24943

Dear Co-Chairpersons,

This letter serves to respond to your invitation to the European Commission to attend the first plenary session of the Convention for a Democratic South Africa on 20 and 21 December 1991, for which I thank you. I have the pleasure to inform you that the European Commission will be represented by Mr. Karl-Heinz Narjes, former Vice-President of the Commission.

In the name of the European Commission, I wish you every success with the Convention. The process of negotiations which is starting now under your guidance will, I trust, lead to the establishment of the united, non-racial and democratic South Africa that the European Community and its member States have supported throughout the past years.

Yours faithfully,

Jacques DELORS

Messrs. Justice P.J. SCHABORT and Justice Ismail MAHOMED Co-Chairpersons Steering Committee of CODESA P.O. Box 307 ISANDO 1600 - FAX 011-397-2211 SOUTH AFRICA

N.B.. Letter sent by FAX on 19.12.1991

Rue de la Loi 200 - B-1049 Bruxelles - Belgique